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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: markbaker@bakerdevelopmentresources.com

Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 9:37 AM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Subject: CUP Amendment, Mark Baker/Barry Saunders

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the 

sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

Rich, 

 

Please see the below for email sent to Matthew Ebinger from Cherokee Area Neighbors. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Mark 

 

 

Mark Baker | Land Use Planner | (804) 874-6275 (direct) | 

mbaker@rothjackson.com* 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: John Girardi [mailto:johnpgirardi1@gmail.com] 

Sent: Friday, May 07, 2021 12:58 PM 

To: Matthew.Ebinger@richmondgov.com; Mark Baker 

Subject: CUP Amendment, Mark Baker/Barry Saunders 

 

Matthew 

 

Cherokee Area Neighbors and I hereby approve of the change requested in the above CUP Request. 

This change is easy to grant since there are no negative impacts to the neighbors or the architectural sensibilities of an 

upscale neighborhood. 

Please allow Mr Saunders to proceed as requested. 

 

Get in touch with me if I can help further. 

 

Truly 

John Girardi 

DESIGN/BUILD 

Class A General Contractor 

Circa 1980 

 

Chairman 

Cherokee Area Neighbors 

 

9009 Cherokee Road 

Richmond Virginia 23235 
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johnpgirardi1@gmail.com 

804-334-2527 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


